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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
.

Dear Families and Community,
It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of Week 9. I
am so pleased with how well our students have settled in this
year and made the most of their learning this term. 
It was also great to see our students and families celebrating
Harmony Week last week and showing how we work together
and celebrate our diversity as a community.
Today we have seen a number of our students head off to
represent our school at SAPSASA Athletics. Our students make
us so proud as they participate in wider community events and
do so in a way that show our values of Bravery, Community and
Kindness.
Just a few reminders. Next week is interview week. Please make
sure that you are on time for your interviews and that you enter
the building through the front office.
Next Wednesday we will be participating in World Autism
Awareness Day. All students are encouraged to wear purple (or
blue) and to bring a gold coin donation that will go towards the
purchase of some sensory activities for our yard. 
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Thank you for your ongoing support.
Denise

Denise Squire, Principal

Friday 11 April 
LAST DAY OF TERM 1
EARLY DISMISSAL AT
2.00PM
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Wednesday 2 April 
AUTISM AWARENESS DAY
WEAR PURPLE or BLUE
GOLD COIN DONATION

Monday 28 April 
FIRST DAY OF TERM 2

Monday 31 March to 
4 April is Interview
week.  Please enter via
the main Reception
door.
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION

This week we noticed Zach supporting younger
students in the yard to solve problems and get along. 

We want to recognise the amazing work of Ms Kirsty
and our student-run canteen helpers in providing a
canteen service for our school community. 

This week Nishan and Rainin have been persevering
with their phonics learning and experiencing growth. 

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.



YARD SUPERVISION
A reminder that before-school yard supervision is
from 8:35am. If you are dropping your child/ren in the
yard before 8:35am please be aware that they are
unsupervised until this time. We are exploring before-
school care options in order to provide families with a
safe care option for their children before this time. 

M&S CHARGES
(school fees)

Families would now have received their M&S Charges
- school fees.  The total amount charged is $310 but
with the SA Government rebate of $200, the total
amount to be paid is $110.00.  If you have not
received your invoice or you have any queries please
do not hesitate to contact us.

You can direct deposit fees at 
Modbury South Primary School  
BSB: 105-135, Account No: 506028840
Ref: Your child’s name




